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M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of Education 
    
FROM:  Dr. Geoff Yantz, Superintendent 
 
DATE:  December 13, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Resolution No. 2016-2017-11: A Resolution for Adoption of 

a Plan to Consolidate Future Governing Board Member Elections with the 
Statewide General Election, Pursuant to Elections Code Section 14052(b) 

 
 
Background 
The District currently conducts its elections during off-cycle (odd-numbered) election years. 
Because there is historical evidence of low voter turnout in the District for school board 
elections, the District has begun the process of adopting a plan to consolidate its elections with 
the 2022 statewide general election. This matter was brought for Board discussion at the 
November 8, 2016 Board meeting, at which time Administration recommended the Board take 
action to begin the process of consolidation.  
 
Discussion 
The first step in the consolidation process is for the Board to approve a Resolution detailing the 
consolidation request to the Board of Supervisors. The passage of Resolution No. 2016-2017-10, 
satisfies that requirement.  The passage of Resolution No. 2016-2017-11, provides the County 
Board of Supervisors with the plan by which the District Board of Education will move forward 
to complete the consolidation process. 
 
Recommendation 
Dr. Geoff Yantz, Superintendent, recommends that the Board of Education approve Resolution 
No. 2016-2017-11, A Resolution for Adoption of a Plan to Consolidate Future Governing Board 
Member Elections with the Statewide General Election, Pursuant to Elections Code Section 
14052(b). 
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